
HERONS GLEN MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Date: 12/2/2024 
Location:  20735 Tisbury Lane 
In Person Attendees:  Jack Birecree, Bob Agate, Tom Braunscheidel, Bob Regnier, Bill 
Harville, Larry Pedersen, Gene Dumont, Bill Paris, Paul Burke and Bruce Taylor 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:04 PM by President Jack Birecree 
 
Topics of Discussion: 
 

1.  Upcoming Membership Meeting on Dec. 10th: 
  The MGA will provide pizza and beer. 
 Jack Birecree will check to see if either Tim Kortanek or JB Belknap are available 

to be our guest speaker.  
 Frank DeSantis is to be presented with $100 for his hole in one last month. 
 Bill Paris will introduce any new members at the meeting to the group. 
 Gene Dumont will review the upcoming MGA schedule at the meeting. 

  
2. Current Membership / New Members: 
 Bill Harville noted that the MGA currently has 186 members and appears to be 

on track to reach the membership goal of 200 members for this season. 
 Bill Harville also has identified 3 individuals who have been playing in the MGA 

games but have not yet paid their dues.   The list of the members will be provided 
to Jack Birecree, and he will reach out to them with a reminder to submit their 
dues payments. 

 There are currently 19 new members for this season.  Bill Paris has contacted 13 
of them so far and has reviewed the Chelsea System and Golf Genius app with 
them, as well as presenting each of them with the MGA welcome towel package.    
Bill will continue to reach out to the new members until he has met with all of 
them. 

 Bill Paris was given approval to order 24 new MGA welcome towels. 
 

3. Weekly Newsletter: 
 Bob Regnier will add a reminder to the next newsletter concerning the need to 

turn in paper scorecards to the pro shop by 2:30 on the day of play or the team 
will be disqualified from that week’s game 

 Bob Regnier will be out of town for the 12/24 MGA game, Jack Birecree will send 
out the newsletter that week. 
 

 



4. Misc: 
  Jack Birecree will check with Bruce Harris to confirm that the pro shop will be 

able to support the MGA games scheduled for 12/24 and 12/31. 
 Jack Birecree led a discussion regarding the November membership meeting 

indicating that the food service was good but that not having a dedicated space 
for the MGA meeting was not ideal.  The idea of possibly moving to the ballroom 
for future meetings was discussed but no decision was made to move forward 
with the request.  
 
 
  
 

 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 2:04 PM. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bruce Taylor, Secretary 
HGMGA 


